
 

Dear Year 1,      

We hope you had a relaxing weekend. What a great week of home learning it was last week. 

Thank you for all your hard work.   

Please look at the Home Learning Grid for today’s activities. For English, you will be writing 

your own shopping list for your family. You might want to think about something you would 

like to help make at home and then make a list of the things you need. Later in the week 

you can have a go at making this! Have a look at the Easter poem that has been sent out, 

you might like to have a go at learning this poem or even writing your own one too. 

Attached is what we call an acrostic poem. You have to think of different words or phrases 

for each letter that spells out Spring.  You will also be revising the sound ‘ir’ for phonics. 

Can you think of other ways the ‘ir’ sound could be spelt? You might like to make your own 

wordsearch which you can find a template on twinkl or draw one out yourself.  

In Maths, you will be revising your bonds to 20. There is a great game on the topmarks 

website where you can practise these. It’s called ‘Hit the Button’.  Start with practising your 

number bonds to 10. You could play a game where an adult calls out a number e.g ‘6’ and 

then your child shouts out its number bond, ‘4’. Move on to practising your number bonds 

to 20. These are a little trickier so lots of verbal practise and playing games for these would 

be best. You could make your own matching cards. Write down all your number 1 – 20 on 

pieces of paper/card. Turn them all over and then play a game of ‘match’ e.g ‘13’ would 

match with ‘7’. There are also some ideas on Twinkl If you would like to look on there too. 

To extend this you could write down all your number bonds to 10 and to 20.  

Then you will be choosing an additional challenge from the table. You might want to get 

started on your weather chart for Science today so that you can get 3 days worth of 

weather recorded before the Easter holidays.  If you would like to, send us a quick email at 

the end of the day to let us know how you got on.  

Mrs Sweatman has had a great idea to challenge parents and children together. It is to see 

how many words you can make out of a longer phrase. Today’s phrase is ‘crazy weather’. 

Joe Wicks (The Body Coach) is doing a live streamed PE session again at 9am – see if you 

can have a go! Don’t forget about cosmic kids yoga which you can find on youtube. 

Sometimes in Chestnut Class, we do a Just Dance on youtube as our wake up shake up. 

You might like to have a look for one of these to change things up a little. 

Happy learning! 

The Year 1 Team 


